
THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE CORNWALL INLAND WETLANDS 
AND WATERCOURSES AGENCY TOBE HELD AT 

MARCH 2  2021 - 7:00PM IN THE CORNWALL TOWN OFFICES OR TOWN HALL  
 

IS BEING CANCELLED 
 

               
 
 
A SPECIAL MEETING FOR A SITE WALK FOR THE PENDING APPLICATION LISTED 
BELOW WILL BE POSTED SUBJECT TO WEATHER, AVAILABILITY OF THE 
APPLICANT’S ENGINEERING REPRESENTATIVE AND COMMISSION MEMBERS 
 
PENDING APPLICATION 
App#648 – Rudolph and Lisa Marie Melk owner/applicant – Activities within 
regulated areas for the construction of a driveway to a single family residence – Lot 
18- Valley Road. 
 


